PARLIAMENTARY ELECTIONS
8 JUNE 2017

The last day for applying for a postal vote is 5pm on 23 May 2017.
However, the following dates for the receipt of postal vote applications
and the release of postal vote packs to voters should be borne in mind if
you are going to be away in the run up to this election.

Postal votes will be released to voters in 2 stages:

The first release from Royal Mail will be on 22 May 2017. You should
allow a couple of days after this date to receive your postal vote. To
ensure that your postal vote is included in this release we must have
received and processed your application by 28 April 2017.

If you miss this deadline:

The second release from Royal Mail will be on 30 May 2017. You
should allow a couple of days after this date to receive your postal vote.

If you are going to be away and will not receive your postal vote in time,
please contact the Elections to apply for a proxy vote application.



